
To whom it may concern, 

This is my Formal Submission for the 2020 review of Australian Classification Regulation. This may be 

published with the exception of my contact details (telephone number, postal and e-mail address). 

Computer Games should be classified the same as Movies as they are not only for children and 

should not be treated as such. The relatively recently updated rating scheme for Computer Games 

still leaves much to be desired and Computer Games can still be instantly refused classification based 

on content which would be allowable in a Movie. 

The only exception to this would be “predatory gambling mechanics”, which has seen a rise in 

popularity with some Computer Game publishers in recent years and do not currently have a 

counterpart in Movies. 

Regards, 

Glen Joseph Keong 

 

 

 




